
ANNOUNCEMENT                                                         OCTOBER  2024 

Melbourne Line Dancing Group Present

MOON FESTIVAL SEASON PERFORMANCE

THURSDAY 17th OCTOBER 2024 
1-3:30 pm

The Atrium Federation Square

Celebrating this significant Cultural Festival with a free performance
showcasing traditional and contemporary Chinese dance. We will be sharing 

new dances and information behind the significance of this Festival.  

The Melbourne Line Dancing Group meet every Thursday morning 
for exercise and dance sessions in The Atrium at Federation Square. 

We are a volunteer/not-for-profit group sharing the joy and colour of movement,
cultivating good mental and physical health through dance.

We give thanks to the Victorian Government Department of Families,
Fairness and Housing Multi-Cultural Festivals and Events Program and 

Federation Square for their on-going support.

 Melbourne Line Dancing Group acknowledges that we are gathered on the
lands of the Kulin Nation. We pay our respect to the Elders of the community and

extend our recognition to their descendants.

www.mldgi.org


